
 
26th June 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
2LN - Class Assembly 

 
Parents and friends of children in 2LN are invited to their child’s Class Assembly, which will take 
place on Thursday 5th July from 9.00 – 9.30am. You will be able to see some of the work that the 
children have done over the last few weeks. 
 
Younger children are welcome to come to this assembly, but could I please ask that if they become 
bored and start making a noise, that you take them out.  Our children work very hard to prepare for 
these presentations and get very excited about being able to share their work with you 
 
Unfortunately, I have had a few complaints about parents who insist on talking during our class 
assemblies.  This is not only becoming very distracting for the rest of the parents and children who 
are trying to listen, but for those children who are performing.  As you know, some of our children, 
whatever their age, have very quiet voices – I know that is hard to believe! -  and it is a shame if 
they are distracted or the audience cannot hear what is being said.  Therefore, could I please ask 
that if you have comments to make, they are saved for the end of the assembly. 
 
I look forward to your support in this matter and I look forward to seeing you all in the near future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Maria Hamblin (Mrs) 
Headteacher 
 

 
 

Parents and Friends of 2LN 
 
 

Name of Child: ……………………………………………………………….. Class: 2LN 
 
I would like to reserve ………………… seats for the Class Assembly on Thursday 5th July from 
9.00 – 9.30am. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………………… (Parent/Guardian) 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 


